
Appendix B – HASC Action Tracker 

Meeting  Item  Action  Action by Status 
11/2/25 
 
 

Cabinet Member 
Update 

It was noted that the Committee had received reports 
on the community connectedness work but a further 
update could be scheduled. The Director of Health 
and Wellbeing suggested that information on the 
impact of the Camden, together campaign and the 
metrics that had been developed could be included. 

Senior 
Policy and 
Projects 
Officer 

Scheduled for 
December 2025 

11/2/25 Cabinet Member 
Update 

The Executive Director Adults and Health stated that 
the new all-age Autism Strategy was nearly finalised. 
The governance arrangements were being reviewed 
so that the Board would continue to prioritise the 
experience of autistic people and hold partners to 
account on the commitments in the Strategy. 
Reporting on the new Autism Partnership Board and 
strategy could be built into the Forward Plan. 

Senior 
Policy and 
Projects 
Officer 

Scheduled for 
February 2025 

11/2/25 Cabinet Member 
Update 
 

It was clarified that there would be Community 
Champion programmes in five locations based on the 
neighbourhoods model, with three already in place. 
The boundaries map could be reshared with the 
committee. 

Senior 
Policy and 
Projects 
Officer 

Complete – map and 
new estates shared 
with the committee 
on 1st April 

 
7/1/25 

Cabinet Member 
Update 

A report on the Healthy Weight Acceleration Plan 
could be brought to a future committee.  

Director of 
Health and 
Wellbeing  

An item on this is 
being taken at the 
meeting on 11th 
February 2025  

7/1/25 Overview of the 
Supporting People 
Connecting 
Communities 
Accommodation Plan 

In response to a question about those residents who 
were on the precipice of serious mental illness, it was 
suggested that a report on the wide offer for mental 
health to a future meeting. 

Senior 
Policy and 
Projects 
Officer 

To be scheduled in 
2025/26 

16/12/24 Update of the Cabinet 
Member 

Clarification was given that the suicide prevention 
update referred to in paragraph 2.17 of the report had 
been given to the Safeguarding Adults Board meeting. 
The Chair agreed that an update be provided to the 
committee. 

Director of 
Health and 
Wellbeing  

Response shared 
with the committee 
28/1/25 



16/12/24 Update of the Cabinet 
Member 

In response to questions about the Cash Transfers in 
Pregnancy Pilot, it was acknowledged that there were 
benefits beyond lowering the prevalence of low birth 
weight babies, including contributing to the Child 
Poverty response. The evaluation report could be 
share with the committee. 

Director of 
Health and 
Wellbeing  

Public Health 
Colleagues intend to 
capture wider 
outcomes in the 
evaluation including 
qualitative feedback 
on impact, and 
impact on service 
uptake within Family 
Hubs. This 
evaluation will report 
in April 2026, and 
Public Health can 
bring any interim 
findings to the 
committee as 
needed. 

 


